ST. LUKE'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

Church Lane

 Lowton
 ☎
 01942 201140

 Warrington
 Fax
 01942 205048

WA3 2PW web www.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr S Hardaker e-mail enquiries@admin.saintlukes.wigan.sch.uk

28 June 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

Temporary Changes to School Meal Provision Week Commencing 15 July 2019

We have been very fortunate to secure Local Education Authority Co-ordinated Voluntary Aided Programme funding to refurbish our main school kitchen. To minimise the disruption to our school meals provision the majority of this work will take place during the school summer holiday, however there will be some temporary changes to what food we can provide from week commencing 15 July 2019.

From 15 July 2019, for one week, we will only be able to provide a sandwich option for children. These will be freshly prepared each day by our school cooks, using the kitchen facilities at St Catherine's Primary School. They will be made into packed lunches and transported to school by our catering provider Orian.

Lunch Shop has been updated to reflect this change, therefore if you have already ordered your child's meals for week commencing 15 July 2019 please would you re-visit Lunch Shop and amend your order. If you have not ordered for the week and want your child to have the sandwich option we are requesting you pre-order their choice to enable Orian to plan for the food they will need.

This is a great opportunity for us to further enhance the facilities at St Luke's, and we are really looking forward to seeing the finished result when we return in September.

Thank you for your continuing support.

S Hardaker

Mr S Hardaker Headteacher





















